
 

 

 

JANUARY 2011 
Forms & more details about the below information can be found on our website 

www.lacrossewa.com.au  

A circular such as this will be issued to club Presidents & club contacts after each monthly Board 
meeting; the purpose of which is to keep you informed about relevant items of discussion and 

as an education process that the website will generally become the place where you should first 
seek information to answer your queries.  

Please circulate this information to relevant members in your clubs 

My apology for the delay of this you’re receiving January’s update. 
 

Fran Maunton – President. 
         

Australian Lacrosse Classic   
The 'Australian Lacrosse Classic' is the first event of its kind to be held in Australia.  
Based on the very successful lacrosse tournaments in North America, the event will feature teams from 
all over Australia and the World.  See attached documents for more details or Email: 
paul@initiativemarketing.com.au 
For information go to www.lacrossewa.com.au 
 
 
Australian Under 19 women’s team 
Big congratulations to Courtney Ackland, Tessa Atkinson, Rebecca Bowland-Curtis, 
Ashtyn Hiron, Elizabeth Hinkes and Hayley Simpson on your selection in the Australian 
Under 19 Team, for the 2011 World Championship. Well done girls. 
 
 
Isaachsen Medal, The best player in Australian men’s lacrosse the winner is 
BRAD GODDARD from East Fremantle.  Well done Brad 
 
 
IMPORTANT DATES FOR FEBRUARY 
Wednesday 9 Feb 6.30pm @ Lacrosse Centre Rules Committee meeting 
Monday 21 Feb. 6.00pm @ Lacrosse Centre- Presidents and Board Meeting 
Monday 28 Feb. 7.00@ Lacrosse Centre- Administration  Meeting, Must be attended by at least 2  
                                                                         club members.  For further information please contact 
                                                                         the Lacrosse Centre.  9242-5759 or 0416202006 

http://www.lacrossewa.com.au/
mailto:paul@initiativemarketing.com.au
file:///C:/Documents%20and%20Settings/Frances/Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/592QV5IA/www.lacrossewa.com.au


 

 
STATE TEAM COACHES  & MANAGERS 
Nomination for coaches and managers for some state teams have been appointed (see below). Others  
will be required soon - see forms on website under Administration then Lacrosse WA forms, form 
number LWA13 and action this now. 
 
Dates for each championship are: 

 
Men & Women Senior National Championships   Sun. 10 July to Sat. 16 July 2011 in    Adelaide 

        Men under 19       Sun.17 April to Sat. 23 April i2011 in Melbourne 
 Under 15 Girls & Boys tournament   Sun. 2 October to 8 October 2011 in Perth 

 
PLEASE UNDERSTAND THAT NO COACHES AND MANAGERS WILL MEAN THERE WILL BE NO TEAM 

 
Women Under 21, Sun.17 April to Sat. 23 April 2011 in Melbourne 
Julie Ames (Mau) has been appointed to the position of Coach. Congratulations and good luck with 
the preparation and tournament. Look out for information the web www.lacrossewa.com.au about 
trail dates. 
 

       Men Under 17 - Sun.17 April to Sat. 23 April 2011 in Melbourne 
Murray Gates has been appointed to the position of Coach for this team. Congratulations and good 
luck with the preparation and tournament. 
Try out date are:    Wed. 9 February@ Halliday Park, starting at 6.30pm 
      Wed. 16 February @ Halliday Park starting at 630pm 
      Wed. 23 February@ Halliday Park starting at 6.30pm 

 
Women  Under 17 - Sun.17 April to Sat. 23 April 2011 in Melbourne 
Tegan Brown & Jen Kerford have been appointed to the position of Co-Coaches for this team. 
Congratulations and good luck with the preparation and tournament.  Look out for information 
about trial dates on the website www.lacrossewa.com.au 

        
                               
DEVELOPMENT 
Peta Hiron (Director of Development) is looking for Development Officer’s and participants for a 
coaching course (free) available via Active School care program. For information contact PETA- 0438 986 
992 or email petahi@westnet.com.au. 
 
MEN’S MATCH RESULTS - this is now urgent 
A volunteer is required to accept the match results on Saturdays from every home game and arrange to 
send them to the newspapers. If you are interested in this position, please contact the Lacrosse Office. 
 
ADMINISTRATION SEMINAR 
An Administration Seminar will be held on 28 February, 7.00pm, at the Lacrosse Office. 
 ALL club membership registrars & recorders of results and fixtures on SportingPulse, along with Bench 
Officials FOR ALL GRADES are required to attend this seminar. 
 

http://www.lacrossewa.com.au/
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The purpose of this meeting is to inform you of the requirements with regards to providing and collating 
the above information & statistics. If you require any more information about this, please contact the 
Lacrosse office. 

 
DIRECTORS OF ADMINISTRATION & DEVELOPMENT 
Applications for these employed positions are currently being sort.  
Details can be found on the website. Please circulate this information throughout your members and 
networks. 
 
 
FROM SOUTH AUSTRALIA 
We regret to inform you of the passing of Craig Treloar from South Australia. He is well known to many 
lacrosse enthusiasts throughout the country, most of whom will have been shocked and saddened to 
hear of his passing. He will be sadly missed for his coaching.  Clubs or people wishing to send their 
condolences can contact Fran Maunton at president@lacrossewa.com.au  OR 0409 290 504 for address 
details.  
Ron Wheatley sadly passed away, who was a recent member of Kuljak and a past President of WALA 
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